
From: Nina Tesseyman
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To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  DA2021/0744

It's so disappointing to see another huge, modern unit block change the original streetscape
of Freshwater village  Its existing charm is being extricated by property developers and the
congestion in the small enclave will only get worse. Freshwaters appeal comes from it being a
quiet, small, original neighborhood and these projects will eventually erode it

I'm not against progress and I understand the need for housing; however, the original block
could have been given a facelift, with some additional infrastructure like parking to help an
already congested zone  What's happening is simply wasteful and greedy  We'll be left with a
generic chocolate chip cookie building for the yuppies to buy up and Airbnb. What a shame.

NINA TESSEYMAN




